Dear Participants of the Conference

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the International Conference on Radiation Belts and Space Weather, I would like to extend my deepest gratitude and express sincere appreciation for your valuable contributions towards the Conference.

With your great contributions, the conference has successfully completed. Contributed to the conference resulting in 2 Special Talk, 40 oral and 18 poster presentations.

It has been a great honor to host such a prestigious conference. We are proud the International Conference on Radiation Belts and Space Weather served as a platform to nurture both knowledge and network of the participants.

Once again, I would like to thank each of you for your active participation, which contributed to great success of the conference. We hope that you had a memorable time during the conference and look forward to seeing you again in future conferences.

In addition, we will publish conference proceedings, please send your paper with AGU Journal format in MS word file to Dr. Jaejin Lee (jaejinlee@me.com).

I look forward to seeing you again in future conferences. Sincerely yours,

Young-Deuk Park

Conference Chair of International conference on radiation belts and space weather Korea Astronomy and Space Science Institute